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1 Razoukhrulu 
Curhah 

Shodhtapi: Destructive 
technologies for 
Multidisciplinary 
Research & Practices 

Contrsuctivism vs 
Behaviorism 

2022 

978-93-
94428-
15-7 

Yes Multi 
Spectrum 
Publications 

2 Dr. Opangtula 
Imsong 

Culture & Cognition in 
reconstructing the past 

Peeping into the 
Minds: Neolithic 
Petroglyphs of 
Vidyapanakal Mandal 
(Anantapur, AP) 

2022 

978-93-
83221-
35-6 

Yes Sharada, 
New Delhi 

3 Dr. 
Merangmenla 
Aier 

Advanced Nanocatalysis 
for organic synthesis 
and electroanalysis 

Organic Carbon-
Heteroatom Cross 
Coupling reactions 
Mediated by Supported 
Transition Metal-based 
catalyst, Advanced 
Nanocatalysis for 
Organic Synthesis and 
Electroanalysis 

2022 

978-981-
5040-17-
3 

Yes Bentham 
Science 
Publisher 

4 Dr.Wojanbeni S 
Yanthan  Breakthru   

2023 
  

Yes N.V.PRESS 
Kohima 

5 Dr. Molongnenla 
Jamir 

Nanoscale Engineering 
of Biomaterials: 
Properties and 
Applications 

Advancement of 
Spinel Ferrites for 
Biomedical 
Application 

2022 

978-981-
16-3667-
7 

Yes Springer 

6 Dr Zulusenla 
 

An analysis of dream 
like qualities and 
realism - Select 
folklores of the Aos 

2023 

2347-
8829 

Yes Creatcrit 

7 Dr Zevelou 
Koza 

Parkinson’s Disease - 
Animal Models, Current 
Therapies and Clinical 
Trials 

Sexual Dysfunction in 
Neurological Disorders 
with Special Emphasis 
on Parkinson’s 
Disease: Insights from 
Clinical Studies and 
Animal Models 

2023 

978-1-
80356-
488-3 

Yes IntechOpen 
Limited 

8 Dr Renchumi 
Kikon Kuotsu 

Marginality in India 
Perspectives of 
Marginalisation from 
the Northeast 

Marginality and Legal 
Pluralism 

2023 

9781003
279679 

Yes Deanta 
Global 
Publishing 
services 

 


